
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 31st January – Friday 4th February 2011: Week A 

 
Thought For The Week: 

Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.  
Nelson Mandela 

 

Highcliffe Spelling Bee – To all those winners of their tutor group spelling 

competition: the Highcliffe Spelling Bee will be held on Thursday 3rd February in the 

Library at 1.30pm. Please ask permission to leave Period 4 at 1.15pm so we can start 

promptly. Ideally, bring a packed lunch to munch and some friends to give you 

support. (However, don’t mix the two up.)   

 

UK Youth Parliament Elections (Mrs Stone): On Thursday 

February 3rd, elections for the UK Youth Parliament will take 

place in all Dorset secondary schools. There are 20 

candidates, each one hoping to become one of the Dorset 

representatives. The elections will take place in the covered way and it will be possible to vote at break and 

lunchtime. Some tutor groups will be taken to the polling station in registration time, some in PSE (period 2) 

and you may be able to vote in your Citizenship lesson if you have Citizenship on Thursday.  

The 20 candidates come from across Dorset although this year there is no one standing from Highcliffe 

School. All students have two votes and to record a vote, you must put a X in the box next to your chosen 

candidate.  

Please take up this important opportunity. Grateful thanks must go to Christchurch Council who have lent us 

the polling booths for the day.  

 

Ballard/Highcliffe Lecture Series: The lecture series between Ballard School & Highcliffe School start 

this week with a most prolific artist presenting her work on Tuesday 1st February at Ballard School in the 

Performing Arts Centre. Rebecca Newnham is a local artist who has produced large sculptures for both the 

national & international markets. Come and be inspired! 

The lecture will start at 7.00pm and is free. All welcome! 

 

GCSE Product Design students are invited to come back on Thursdays 3rd & 10th of February, for  two hour 

practical booster session(s) from 3:15pm to 5:15pm.  ALL Product Design students are welcome from both 
Mr. Mant and Mr Simmons’ technology groups. Students should attend if at all possible. Mr Simmons. 

 
Craft Club are QUILLING on Wednesday after school until 4.00pm - all welcome in the Library. 
 
 

I WONDER…  
If you are easily pleased does that mean that you will always get what you want? 

 



 

 

MUSIC NOTICES 

 
Music clubs this week: 

 

Tuesday lunchtime 1.30pm – 2.00pm –  Guitar group EX2 

Tuesday lunchtime 1.30pm – 2.00pm –  Vocalis (Years 10, 11 and 6th Form Choir) EX3 

Wednesday lunchtime 1.30pm – 2.00pm –  Treble makers EX3 

Wednesday after school 3.15pm – 4.00pm – Jazz Band EX3 

Thursday lunchtime 1.30pm – 2.00pm –  Shout (Years 7, 8 and 9 Choir) EX2 

 

 

 

 

PE NOTICES 

 

Result: Year 7 County Cup v Winton won 4-2 

 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES 31st JANUARY – 4th FEBRUARY 2011 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Monday 

 

Year 11 5 a side (SHM) 

 

 

 

Tuesday 

 

Year 10 & 11 Mixed Fitness 

Club in Fitness Suite (NJS) 

Year 7, 8 & 9 Girls Football Club (CFM) 

Year 9 Football (SHM) 

Year 8 Netball @ Twynham TBC 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

Year 8-11 Netball Club (MWR) 

Year 10 Boys Football Club (NJS) 

Year 9 Rugby vs St Peters (H) (JDN) 

 

Thursday 

 

Year 10 & 11 Mixed Fitness 

Club in Fitness Suite (NJS) 

Year 7 Boys Basketball (NJS) 

 

 

Year 7 Netball Club (LSN) 

Year 7 Boys Football Club (NJS) 

 

 

Friday 

 

  

 

 

 
 


